ATTENTION
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS

2024 LEAF COLLECTION PROGRAM

Leaf collection will begin on November 1, 2024.
Residents will continue to place loose leaves at the curb for collection.

The Township will assign (1) one leaf collection crew to each brush zone for
approximately eight weeks of collection. Each crew will continue to collect leaves in
your zone on a “street by street” basis through December 31, 2024. Residents can
expect three (8) collections during this period.

During the months of November and December, BRUSH COLLECTION WILL BE
SUSPENDED. DO NOT PLACE BRUSH AT CURB FOR PICK-UP.

Leaves shall be placed ten feet from any storm drains.

Leaves shall be placed in an area of the street or road edge not greater than four feet (4”)
from the edge of the pavement. There is no restriction on the pile length for leaf
collection.

October is the last month for collecting yard waste until January 2025.

Please contact the Public Works Department at (609) 587-1894 for any questions




LEAF COLLECTION

During the months of NOVEMBER & DECEMBER
BRUSH collection will be SUSPENDED

The months of NOVEMBER & DECEMBER
are for leaf collection ONLY

The Township will assign
one leaf collection crew to each zone

Leaves shall be placed loose at the curb
Ten feet away & downhill from storm drains

We THANK you for your cooperation






